
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

‘Growing Success, Rooted in Faith’. 

St Wilfrid’s Word 
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  What does this decade hold in store 

for St Wilfrid’s? 

As we start a new term (and a new decade) at St Wilfrid’s, we 

continue to focus on ways to develop and improve the learning 
experience for the children we all care for.  

 
 Our vision is the way we drive this continued improvement 
forward,   

‘All pupils will grow through our school values, supported by 
staff, governors and the wider community. Rooted in the 

Christian Faith we will deliver a broad education of the highest 
quality, enabling all pupils to succeed.’ 

 

 

Our clubs offer has been something 
parents/carers have been positive about 

since I arrived at the school and we continue 
to want to offer as many different extra-

curricular activities as possible. This term, 
some clubs have been unable to run because 

of a lack of numbers. Therefore, we will be 
seeking your feedback soon to make sure we 
keep our extra-curricular offer as relevant as 

it can be. 

 

 17th February - Half 

term  

 24th February – INSET 

 26th February – Year 5 

residential to Lodge Hill 

 10th and 12th March – 

Parent Consultations 

 13th March – INSET  

 w/b 30th March – Year 6 

Bikeability 

 3rd April – Easter service 

at St Wilfrid’s church 

 3rd April – Last day of 

term 

Check out the website calendar 

for other dates. 

Dates 

 
Thank you to all those who 

were able to come along to 
the workshops we ran for 

parents and carers in EYFS, 
Year 1 and Year2. The 
presentations will be placed 

on the curriculum section of 
our website for you to 

access. 

Phonics 

workshops 

Our clubs offer 

Our Value for this half term 

Aspire 

At St Wilfrid’s, we aspire to be our 

best, through having high expectations 
of ourselves. We grow in our 
successes and learn from the 

obstacles we overcome. 
 

“…those who hope in the LORD will renew 
their strength. They will soar on wings like 
eagles; they will run and not grow weary, 

they will walk and not be faint.” Isaiah 40:31  

 

Developing the next 
generation of teachers 
Now we are a good school, 

we have the opportunity to 
support the development of 

up and coming teachers 
from the University of 
Brighton. On Monday, we 

have students in their 
second year of training 

joining Squirrels, Otters 
and Kingfishers class. We 
look forward to welcoming 

them to our school on 
Monday.  

 

LETTINGS 
In the evenings, on Tuesday 

to Friday, our main hall and 
small hall are free for groups 

to let. This helps raise 
valuable funds for our school. 

If you know of anyone 
interested please ask them to 
contact Mr Miles in the school 

office. 


